
11.3.24 

Good morning,  
 
I hope you all had a great weekend - I attempted to do some jobs in the garden but the rain 
seemed to be on a timer for every time I stepped foot outside! 

 
Firstly, a big well done to all those children who are wearing their reading karate bands in 
school with pride and thanks to all of you who are regularly logging reads. It makes such a 
difference to children's progress.  If you are having any issues with it please let me know and 
I will make sure I meet with you to get it sorted. 
 
This week we will continue to enjoy, engage and excel in maths by working on our mass, 
volume and temperature unit. The children really enjoyed learning about length and height 
so I am optimistic that they will also love this unit. 
 
In writing, we continue our Fantastic Mr Fox writing - we are working towards retelling the 
story with different characters and settings. 
 
It is Science Week this week so we will be taking part in lots of exciting activities based 
around this. We are very lucky to be welcoming a teacher from Redruth school on Thursday 
who will be hosting an assembly where I am told there will be a few bangs! 
 
On Tuesday and Wednesday this week Amber class will be taught by Mrs Bolt while I take 
part in Lego League with a group of year 6 children. This is the culmination of months of 
hard work after school and I know you will all join me in wishing them the best of luck in the 
regional finals. 

 
Our PE day this week will be Thursday. 
 
Have a fantastic week, 
 
Mr Autie 


